
       
 

 

 

MOUNT OLIVE TOWNSHIP 

SCHOOL DISTRICT 

227 US Route 206, Suite 10  

Flanders, NJ 07836 

973.691.4000 

MOTSD.org 

@MOTSD 

 

 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

Dr. Antoine Gayles 

President  

Jennifer Aquino 

Vice-President 

Lisa Fenton 

Lauren Fitzgerald 

Dr. Anthony Giordano 

Louisa Melendez 

Lisa Narcise 

Anthony Strillacci 

Christopher Zeier 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION 

 

Dr. Sumit Bangia 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

Matthew Robinson 

Acting Assistant Superintendent 
 

Nicole Schoening,CPA,SFO 

Business Administrator 

 

Kevin Moore 

Director of Human Resources  
 

Lynn Jones,CPA 

Board Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As the date for the Dec. 12 bond vote quickly approaches, I would like to 
personally invite you to two bond referendum forums. By providing different 
formats and dates, the entire Mount Olive community can learn more about the 
referendum and hear from a panel of professionals about the plans and 
financial strategy.  
 
Please consider joining us for one or both events:  

●​ In-person Forum - Tuesday 11/28 at 7 p.m. in the MOHS 
Performing Arts Center  

●​ Virtual Forum - Tuesday 12/5 at 7 p.m.  
○​ Zoom link available at motsd.org/referendum.  
○​ A recording of the forum will be posted on the referendum 

website after the session for those who cannot join the live 
event.    

 
Come ready with your questions for the district’s administrators and staff 
members, bond attorney, financial adviser, and architects. We’ll explain 
firsthand how the building projects included in the referendum would continue 
the district’s tradition of excellence by enhancing health and safety in our 
buildings, adding instructional space and improving facilities.  
 
In the meantime, we encourage you to watch a recently released video to see 
why these projects are being proposed and learn more key details about the 
Dec. 12 vote. The video can be viewed on the district’s dedicated bond 
referendum website.  
 
I hope to see you at the forums – and please remember to make your voice 
heard and VOTE on Dec. 12!  
  
Warm regards,  
Dr. Sumit Bangia  ​
Superintendent of Schools  
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